
To our Municipal Clients,  

In our continued efforts to keep you informed of legislative amendments impacting 
municipalities, we are writing to inform you that the Bill 17, Protect Ontario by Building 
Faster and Smarter Act, 2025 is now awaiting Royal Assent.  It is anticipated that Royal 
Assent may be given as early as today. 

The Province is still accepting comments on the changes through the Regulatory Registry: 
Proposal | regulatoryregistry.gov.on.ca.  Comments will be accepted until June 11, 
2025.  Please see the attached for our detailed comments that we have submitted 
through the Registry portal. 

If you have any questions regarding the implications of these changes for your municipality 
and next steps that may be required, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Yours very truly,  

 

WATSON & ASSOCIATES ECONOMISTS LTD.  

Andrew Grunda, MBA, CPA, CMA, CEO 

Peter Simcisko, BA (Hons), MBE, Managing Partner 

Sean-Michael Stephen, MBA, Managing Partner 

Daryl Abbs, BA (Hons), MBE, PLE, Managing Partner 

Jamie Cook, MCIP, RPP, PLE, Managing Partner 

Jack Ammendolia, BES, PLE, Managing Partner 

Disclaimer: This message is for the use of the intended recipient(s) only and may contain 
information that is privileged, proprietary, confidential, and/or exempt from disclosure 
under any relevant privacy legislation. If you are not the intended recipient or authorized 
agent thereof, you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission, dissemination, 
distribution, copying, conversion to hard copy, taking of action in reliance on or other use of 
this communication is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient and have 
received this message in error, please notify the sender by return e-mail and delete or 
destroy all copies of this message. Warning: Although Watson & Associates Economists 
Ltd. has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this email, the 
company cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this 
email or attachments. 

https://www.regulatoryregistry.gov.on.ca/proposal/50333

